
CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR THE SELECTION OF AN INVESTOR FOR THE 

AREA LOCATED IN THE NORTH-WEST SUBURBS OF MILAN CALLED "PIAZZA D'ARMI" 

EXTENSION OF THE TERM FOR THE SUBMISSION OF THE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

Please be informed that the deadline for the submission of expressions of interest pursuant to the Call for 

expressions of interest for the selection of an investor for the area located in the north-west suburbs of Milan 

called “Piazza d'armi” published on 13th June 2023 (the “Invitation”), is to be extended to 30th September 

2023. 

Investors interested in expressing their interest may submit the required confidentiality agreement, in the text 

attached to the Invitation itself under Annex B (the “Confidentiality Agreement”) and in accordance with the 

terms set out therein within the aforementioned deadline for the submission of expressions of interest. 

 

Rome, 6th July 2023 

 

INVIMIT SGR S.p.A. 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Dr Giovanna Della Posta 

 

  


